
 
 

CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94550 

 
General Meeting: April Cancelled. 
 
The March 20th, BOD Meeting took place at Kent & Madalyn’s.  The Mardi Gras 
celebration was great, as was the food & drink. Madalyn Drago, Kent Walker, Bill 
and Charloa Burker, Ed and Shirley Barr, Mike and Alice Ogden and Bill and Theresa 
Stanley, attended it. 
 
Ed Barr, Bill Burker, Charloa Burker, Bill Stanley, Theresa Stanley, Kent Walker, 
Dave Elliot, and Lee Wilcox jumped at the March 27th Jump Day at The Parachute 
Center, Lodi.  
 
Leap Year: The tee shirts for Leap Year have the logo on front and “I Leapt Leap 
Year 2004” on the back and sleeves. Kent Walker took care of getting the shirts 
for us. There are some left for purchase ($10) from Mike and Alice Ogden. 
  
So far 25 people have joined the club for 2004.  They are:  

1. Eddie Darden, 2. John Waldeck, 3. Becky Davies, 4. Lynda Robertson, 5. 
Bruce Fitch, 6. James Duffy, 7. Allen Silver, 8. Madalyn Drago, 9. Kent 
Walker, 10. Charloa Burker, 11. William Kenneth Burker, 12. Alice Ogden, 13. 
Mike Ogden, 14. Uncle Zip, 15. Peter Kalthoff, 16. Ed Barr, 17. Shirley Barr, 
18. Kevin Barr, 19.John Mcallister, 20. Bill Stanley, 21. Theresa Stanley, 22. 
William Owens, 23. James Kirk, 24. Bill Nelson, 25. Dave Elliot, 26. Duane 
Sorenson, 27. Ray Dias Jr., 28. Lee Wilcox, 29. Lou Somontes.   

 
Please look above.  Does your name appear? 
 
I had planned on sending the roster and cards with this newsletter, but 12 of our 
members have not rejoined.  I am hoping that many of them have just forgot, so I 
will put the roster off until May.   
 
 
The CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
 P.O. Box 1065                                                                                                           
Livermore, California 94550 
 
Calendar: (Subject to change to accommodate boogies, meets, etc.) 
General Meeting: April Cancelled. 
Jump Day: May 22nd, 11:00 A.M. The Parachute Center, Lodi 
BOD Meeting: May 22nd, 6:00 P.M., Ed & Shirley’s 
General Meeting: June 12th, 7:30 P.M.  Airport Admin. Building, Livermore. 
 The follow-up party will be at the Rock House again. 
Rantoul: August 6-15.   
General Meeting: August meeting is cancelled. 
2005 Holiday Party: Saturday January 29th at Bill and Charloa’s. 
     
This unofficial publication is dated 4/3/04  
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